
Subject: Re: New low distortion Peerless XXLS 10" and 12" Subwoofers w/shorting
ring
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 16 Nov 2004 10:33:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Adrian,I agree with you about using better quality drivers, even in a push-pull horn.  Better is
better.  It will be nice to have some measurements to quantify matters, but I've never heard of
anyone doing worse by using a higher quality part.I was always doing the same thing as you to
put in images;  I would type in the HTML for the img src tag.  But the emoticons make it much
easier.   Wayne
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